Good news on the progress of a pedestrian bridge study

The Bethlehem Gadfly | Pedestrian bridge, Serious Issues, Walkability and Bikeability | November 22, 2019



Gadfly reported a few days ago that the Rose Garden was awarded a \$210,000 grant.

But was not aware that in the same grant bundle the City was awarded \$40,000 for the study of a pedestrian bridge.

See Senator Boscola's bulletin: http://www.senatorboscola.com/enews/2019_11_19_BB.htm

And, in addition, the Mayor announced at Council Tuesday night that the County has approved a \$60,000 grant application for the bridge as well.